
 

14th March 2019 
 

Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers & Students 
Farewell to all of our students, Mr & Mrs      
Ferguson and Mr Robertson as you are nearing 
your departure for Ningbo, China on Saturday.  
We wish you all a safe, enjoyable and            
educational trip.  Ka kite ano! 

He whakatauki 
A proverb 

Whakataka te Hau Whakataka te hau ki te uru,  
Whakataka te hau ki te tonga.  

Kia mākinakina ki uta,  
Kia mātaratara ki tai.  

E hī ake ana te atākura.  
He tio, he huka, he hauhunga.  

Tihē Mauri Ora!  
 

Cease the winds from the West 
Cease the winds from the South.  

Let the breezes blow over the land,  
Let the breezes blower over the ocean.  

Let the red-tipped dawn come  
With a sharpened air, a touch of frost,             

a promise of a glorious day! 

WHANAU MEETING 
A whanau meeting is being held on 27th 
March at 4.00pm to give you an update on 
the Maori Curriculum and where to next.  
Everyone is welcome to attend. 

Coming Events 

 
MARCH 

15th  Triathalon  
16th  Year 7&8’s Depart for Ningbo, China 
18th  Thames Valley Swimming Sports 
19th  School finishes at 12.30pm— 
  Compulsory NZEI Meeting for   
  teachers 
19th-21st   Hockey Big Day Out 
27th  Whanau Meeting—4pm 
28th  Thames Valley Triathalon—Cooks 
  Beach 

APRIL 
1st  Yr 7&8 HPV & Boostrix Vaccines 
5th  Night Under Canvas 
12th  Last Day of Term 1 
29th  First Day of Term 2 

SCHOOL TRIATHALON 
This Friday 15th March 

Starts:  1.15 pm 
Starts with Room 2 then 5 year olds. 
Children need to bring: Safe bike, shoes to 
bike in, helmet, togs, towel, tee shirt to run 
in and a drink. 
We need many helpers for the day.  If you 
can help please let us know.  Thank you. 

Please come along and watch!! 
SCHOOL FINISHES AT 12.30PM 
NEXT TUESDAY 19TH MARCH  

 As all teachers will be attending a           
compulsory NZEI Union Meeting.  Please  
ensure you make arrangements for your 
child to be collected from school at this 

time. 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

Bria Hedges—Room 8 
Keanu Hamutana—Room 6 
Addysn Menzies—Room 4 

 

NETBALL TRIALS 
Senior Netball trials were held at school yesterday and trials for the Intermediate Netball  
players are being held today straight after school.  If your child does not make the school 
team, please send them to the Paeroa Netball Courts on the 20th March at 4pm to be put into 
a team.  Please bring shoes and a drink bottle. 

JUNIOR SWIMMING DISPLAY Congratulations everyone on an awesome display last       
Thursday.  All the students were fantastic, showing off all the skills they have learned this year.  
It is amazing how fast our younger students improve with their water confidence and skills in 
just a few weeks.  A huge thank you to all the family and friends who came along to enjoy the 
display—your support is always most appreciated. 

SENIOR SWIMMING SPORTS  A great day was had at our senior swimming sports last Friday.  
The students swam extremely well, giving everything a go and many surprising themselves 
with just how well they can really swim.   Please see attached sheet for results.  Once again a 
huge thank you to all the family and friends who came along and showed their support.  This 
is much appreciated. 

OHINEMURI SWIMMING SPORTS Well done to those students who participated in the      
Ohinemuri Swimming Sports yesterday.   We will publish the results once we have received 
them.  Thank you to the awesome parents who helped out with the day, your help is always 
so much appreciated! 

LIBRARIES ALIVE On Friday 1st March a small group of students, Mrs McMillan and Mrs 
Monrad attended the Libraries Alive in Hamilton.  The students learnt about technology         
options and what is available for the library and they got to programme a lego robot to go 
backwards and forwards. 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award— Room 7 



 
PUBLIC NOTICES 

 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 

Dear Parents; 
If you were unable to attend our Registration Day 
but your son/daughter still wants to play football 
for the Rangers Club. 

Please contact me. Kirpfamily@hotmail.com so we 
can send you a form.  

Thanks 

Bob Turlington—President 

027 206 1526 

Movie Night 
 

The first one for this year is on  
Friday 15th March 

 

At the Elim Church 7pm—9pm 
 

$2.00 per person 
 

The movie will be The Small Foot 
(Animated) 

 
Hope to see you there! 

mailto:Kirpfamily@hotmail.com
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Servicing Paeroa for over 
35 years   

 
 

33 Puke Rd 
Paeroa 3600 
Phone: 862 7413 
 
Email: office@dreadonplumbing.co.nz 

 

 
  

Homeopath  

available in Paeroa  
-  flexible appointment times  - 

Unsure if Homeopathy is for you?  I offer FREE 
15 minute introduction consultations to  
answer your questions and discuss how  
homeopathy can assist 
with your and your    
family’s health concerns. 

Please contact June @  

Balance Homeopathy  

0274 968 221 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 
Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 
07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 
 

3 Puke Road 
Paeroa 3600 

Phone:  02108088043 


